
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Meet second Wednesday of the month at 7:00 pm 
Council Chair   Mike O’Donnell  764-4834 

Recording Secretary Ingrid Sivorot  764-2759 

Director of Evangelization Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

Dev. & Peace Rep Keith Germaine  764-2942 

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Members  Bernie Schneider  860-8381 

   Marina Smith  448-5367 

   Richard Bryant  768-8778 

MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 860-6776 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Christine Kishor 863-1982 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . .Murdo & Alanet MacKinnon 717-1993  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Home Visits for shut-ins . . . . . . . . . . . . Richard Burke 712-9493 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Liturgy Committee . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ingrid Sivorot 764-2759 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Walter Lever 764-7121 

Religious Education . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

R.C.I.A.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Brenda Korby 764-6425 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

Youth . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

Young Adult/Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps. Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High        Principal—John Campbell 762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary Principal—Andrew Wallace 763-3371 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

President: Aida McLarty . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (778) 478-3380  

Membership inquiries—Benita Spencer  - 868-8608 
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY) 

Elsie McKernan—862-9596  or   Donna Hammerlik—763-7337 
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Stefan Farrow. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-0905 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to 

our list, as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . . Rolf . . . 769-6861  

               or Alice. . . 860-3541  
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

Pastor:  Pat Monette 
Phone: 778-478-6288 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell 

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542 

       Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

 Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 10:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—During Sunday Masses or by appointment.   

Contact pastor.  Phone 2 weeks in advance. 
 

MARRIAGE—6 month notice required by the Diocese.   

Contact pastor for prep program. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the ledge in the 

foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If you would like 

envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be 

assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer for pick up.  The label 

on the envelopes will have your name on it, the number identifies you 

and a tax receipt will be sent to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you 

can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week 

September 18, 2011  -  25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Are you envious because I am generous?            
Matthew 20 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

Saturday, Sept. 24th 

Sunday,   Sept. 25th

READERS 

 

   

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

If you are confined to your home, in a care home  or 

know of someone who is & would like   

the Eucharist—or just a visit,  

please call the office  at  250 860-6776 or  

Richard Burke  250 712-9493. 

READERS 

  

 

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

   

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

Pat Palmer 

Jim Hawkins 

Gerry Goyer 

Kevin Schmidt 

Marina Smith 

Ted Randles 

 

Karen Krout 

Bonnie Cunningham 

Donna & Adrian 

Van de Mosselaer 

Flo Smith 

 

Walter Lever 

Duncan Boyczuk 

Garry Turner 

Gerry Baker 

Cheryl Spelliscy 

Dan Spelliscy 

 

Murdo & Alanet 

MacKinnon 

Alda Berneaud-daRosa 

Bernie Schneider 

Jan Schredl 

 

Ken Aquilon 

Mike Servedio 

Mario daRosa 

Walter Schredl 

Leona Stocker 

Linda Mack 

 

Patti Cook 

Bob & Millie Weber 

Dave Crane 

Ed Rollheiser 

 

 

James Atzesberger 

Laura Christie 

Len & Bonnie Pelland 

 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish 

at 3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented  

personal care products 

Ryan & Adam 

 

Pam & Steve 

 

Wipfli Family 

Monday Sept. 19 8:30 am John Courteau  

Tuesday  Sept. 20 8:30 am Sofia Berneaud  

Wednesday  Sept. 21 8:30 am Don Knorr  

Thursday Sept. 22 8:30 am Frank Shalagan  

Friday Sept. 23 8:30 am Paula McMullen  

Saturday Sept. 24 5:00 pm Rex Armitage  

Sunday Sept. 25 8:30 am Carolina Pyne   

Sunday 
            

Sept. 25 10:30 am Bill Stuart  

Sunday 
             

Sept. 25 7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

DON’T FORGET OUR SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High pro-

vide the Catholic families of our parish (and many 

others) a superior Catholic educational experience 

for all grades K-12.  If providing a Catholic educa-

tion for your family matters, go to 

www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 

5:00 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2011 YTD 2010 YTD 

 

Collections   $  295,380 $  284,908 

Building Fund  $    26,190 $    28,484 

 

 

 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 



Donations of furniture and other large items 

for the Silent Auction will be greatly appreci-

ated.  Call Keith 250-764-2942. 

Fall Book Study for Men 

 

Starting: Oct. 6th - Dec. 8th 

Thursdays from 8-9pm  

10 weeks 

 

To register:  Go into Loaves and Fishes 

Book & Church Supply 591 Lawrence 

Ave. (250) 868-8933 

Fill out info to order the book by Sept. 

15th (You will receive an email when the 

books are in) Only cost is the cost of the 

book which you will have to pick up and 

pay for at the store. 

For info email Kevin 

kishorkevin6@gmail.com   

or call (250) 863-4296 

MYAN AFRICAN CHARITY HOUSE 

Myan African Charity House is having a fundraising dinner on 

October 15th in St. Pius X hall.  We want to finish the construc-

tion of the multipurpose hall in MPEPAI, Tanzania that will 

serve the needs of 15,000 people.  Come join us and bring your 

friends to eat, have fun and still share with those in need.  We 

are looking forward to welcoming you.  Tickets are $25.00 so 

buy yours early.  Thanks for your support.  Please contact Lorie 

Downey at 860-7068 re tickets and more info. 

HEY YOUTH!! 

 

 

- -
GRIEF TO GRACE 

Applications for the next Grief to Grace program to be held at 

Seton House Nov. 17 to 20th are now being accepted.  Grief to 

Grace - Reclaiming the Gift of Sexual Dignity is a spiritual 

journey for anyone who has suffered degradation or violation 

through sexual abuse, rape, incest, physical or emotional abuse 

and neglect or other forms of traumatic violation in childhood, 

adolescence, or as an adult.  To register or for more information 

call 250-878-7603, or e-mail g2gkelowna@shaw.ca.   

 

Rachel’s Vineyard™ is a safe place to renew, rebuild and 
redeem hearts broken by abortion.  Weekend retreats offer a 
supportive, confidential and non-judgmental environment 
where women and men can reconcile past abortion pain and 
begin the process of restoration.  
 

Abortion AfterCare-Healing   
250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

On September 25, 2011, the Sisters of Charity will be celebrat-

ing 75 years of service in the Diocese of Nelson.  The sisters 

would like to extend a special invitation to all those associated 

with their ministry in Kelowna,  Summerland, Cranbrook, Kim-

berley, Oliver and Osoyoos to attend the Mass of Thanksgiving 

at 11 am at Immaculate Conception Church, Kelowna with re-

freshments to follow in the hall.  Come give thanks with us! 

75TH ANNIVERSARY MASS OF THANKSGIVING 

tel:%28250%29%20868-8933
mailto:scgred@gmail.com
tel:%28250%29%20863-4296
mailto:g2gkelowna@shaw.ca


KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE 

SPIRITUALITY AND WHOLENESS WORKSHOP 

The Good Samaritan Society Annual Spiritual and Wholeness 

Workshop. “Affirming an Ethic of Care: Blending Quality 

with Compassion” Guest presenter: Dr. Hazel Markwell,  

Friday, November 4, 2011 in Kelowna.   

For more information or to register please go to www.gss.org. 

A.G.M. FOR DIOCESE DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE 

The Annual General Meeting for the Diocese of Nelson Devel-

opment & Peace will be held in Nakusp September 29th to Oc-

tober 2nd.  Billets are available.  Interested people should fill 

out registration form and email it to Barb Towle @ 

amtowle@columbiacable.net by Sept. 15.   

Registration forms available in the foyer. 

SSVP FUNDRAISER 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul of Central Okanagan which 

operates Ozanam House here in Kelowna, will be having a 

Fundraiser Dinner on Friday, October 21st, 2011 at ICC Parish 

Centre. 

Mark your calendars for this fun-filled event.  More news to 

follow closer to the date of the event.  Thank you. 

BOUND4LIFE SILENT SIEGE 

Bound4LIFE Kelowna is excited to announce our next Silent Siege is 

on Saturday, September 24th from 11am - 12pm at the Kelowna Court 

House.   

We are continuing to pray for the end of abortion in Kelowna and the 

nation by petitioning the highest court in the land that God would end 

abortion and send revival to Canada.  Come stand in the gap for our 

nation with us as we contend for LIFE in Kelowna.   

We have been holding sieges over the last few months at the Kelowna 

Court House because we have started a 40 day Fast that is happening 

every Monday for a Supreme Shift in our nation.  Eight of our nine 

Supreme Court Judges are eligible to retire and two have already re-

tired since we started fasting and praying.  We are asking God to ap-

point Canada’s next righteous Judges.  We are ushering this in with 

prayer and fasting petitioning heaven and standing on guard for Can-

ada.  Please watch Supreme Shift promotional video and feel free to 

show it at your churches, young adults, prayer meetings, youth groups, 

chapel, etc.    http://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=q8aU1owfRJg&feature=player_embedded  

  

PREVIOUS LIFE DECISIONS BY SUPREME COURT: 
In 1988, the Supreme Court ruled in favour of Henry Morgentaler and 

struck down all laws and restrictions on abortion.  

In 1989, the Supreme Court ruled that a biological father has no right 

to or say in whether his unborn child is aborted or not. 

In both 2001 and 2003 respectively they ruled to keep euthanasia and 

assisted suicide illegal by upholding Robert Latimer's murder convic-

tion (he killed his disabled daughter in a self-proclaimed "mercy kill-

ing") and by ruling against Susan Rodriguez's "right" to die by assisted 

suicide. 

In 2008, they voted to give Henry Morgentaler the Order of Canada for 

his promotion of "women's health" - the highest honour a Canadian 

civilian can receive.  

In 2010 they struck down parts of Canada's Assisted Human Repro-

ductive Act, specifically the areas dealing with cloning, animal-human 

hybrids, and savior-siblings, ruling that it was up to each province to 

decide how to deal with these issues rather than the federal govern-

ment. This means that whichever province is the most lenient will set 

the pace for the rest of Canada, rather than having a standard that every 

province must follow. 

  

The Siege is not a protest, but a silent prayer meeting asking God for 

life, mercy, justice and to end abortion and send revival to our nation. 

Red tape with the word LIFE is placed over our mouths identifying 

with the voiceless child in the womb.  For more information see 

www.bound4life.ca or find us on Facebook: Bound4LIFE Kelowna.  

  

We look forward to seeing you on the frontline at the Siege!   

PASTORAL CARE VISITOR TRAINING 

Workshop to provide a basic understanding of Pastoral Care 

given to hospital patients, continuing care and assisted living 

residents, community shut-ins and congregation members.  To 

provide practical skills in visiting.  Saturday 9:00 am to 3:00 

pm, September 24th & October 1st at Mountainview Village, 

1540 KLO Rd.  Cost $70 (includes workshop materials, refresh-

ments and lunch both days).  To register call (250) 717-3918 

Registration deadline: Sept. 20, 2011 

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION PARISH BAZAAR 

   Plan to attend the Immaculate Conception Parish Bazaar on 

Saturday, 24 September 2011 (8:00 am to 2:00 pm).  We will 

have a fantastic silent auction, baked goods, plants, treasures, 

arts and crafts, books and music, bottle booth, farmer's market, 

hamburgers, coffee house and a huge white elephant room.  The 

parish hall is located at 839 Sutherland Avenue (between Rich-

ter and Ethel).  We look forward to seeing you! 

BREAKFAST 

Our Knights of Columbus 

will be serving breakfast 

next Sunday, September 

25th after the morning 

masses.  The first breakfast 

of the season!  Everyone is 

welcome! 

 

 

Protect Human Life - Kelowna, BC. As proclaimed by Mayor 

Sharon Shepherd, September 24 - October 2nd is Protect Human Life in 
Kelowna! The week gets underway with the annual Walk for Life   
Fundraiser Sept 24, at 12:30 pm in Mission Creek Regional Park. Go to 
prolifekelowna.com to get your pledge sheet and begin collecting 
pledges now.  
  
The free, informational workshop Pro Life 101 will be presented on Sept 
29 at our office on Springfield Rd. Reserve your seat today by calling 
250 862-8202.  
  
The Okanagan Pro Life Film Festival goes Sept 30 at Evangel Church 
and Oct 1 at New Life Church on Hwy 97. Please join us for an evening 
or two of quality and entertaining films. Admission is by tax-deductible 
donation. 
  
The week closes out with the annual Life Chain on Sunday Oct 2, 1:45 
in the Dairy Queen Park on Harvey and Gordon. Please support these 
great events and help the cause of LIFE in the Central Okanagan.  

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q8aU1owfRJg&feature=player_embedded
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q8aU1owfRJg&feature=player_embedded
http://www.bound4life.ca/
http://prolifekelowna.com
tel:250%20862-8202


FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

  *Friendly Reminder/Did you know? We stand as a commu-

nity now at all Masses when preparing to process for Commun-

ion. We do this not only because it is a procession but because 

if we stand for the Priest to enter or exit the celebration then we 

should certainly be standing when Jesus is fully present in the 

Eucharist! Remember the "good old days" when someone came 

into a room it was proper to stand and greet them out of re-

spect? After you have received Communion you are welcome 

to assume whatever posture you choose for prayer.  

Although, Church documents encourage Standing in Commun-

ion until the last person has received followed by a time of si-

lence while or after the Blessed Sacrament is placed in the tab-

ernacle, we have chosen a compromise so that if you would 

prefer to kneel after receiving you are invited to do that. Per-

haps  this is an opportunity to dialogue with your family about 

how you can approach this moment in the Mass with as much 

reverence as possible.  If you are unable to stand or kneel due to 

your health, then this message does not apply to you because 

we don't expect you to do anything you cannot physically do. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Kishor (Director of Evangelization) 

On behalf of our Liturgy Committee 

LIBRARY 
*Please DO NOT drop off random books for our Lending Li-

brary. Although we appreciate the generosity, it is NOT a Gen-

eral Library. Our focus is currently Families, Parenting, Chil-

dren, and Youth & Young adults.  If you would like to donate 

something please contact Kevin or Christine first via email. 

Thank you. 

2ND ANNUAL MINISTRY MORNING 

Saturday, September 24th, 2011—9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

(concludes with lunch at noon)  Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, 

Ushers, Sacristans, Music Ministers and Children’s Liturgy.  
If you are not currently involved in ministry but may be inter-

ested in the future you are welcome to join us for the morning, 

hear the speaker and learn about the different ministries.  

 

Please sign-up on the sheet provided  

to help us plan for seating and lunch or  

R.S.V.P. to the Parish Office 860-6776.   

For more info contact Kevin 250-863-4296  

or email: scgliturgy@gmail.com. 

VOLUNTEER RECEPTIONISTS NEEDED 

CWL NEWS 

AN OPEN INVITATION TO ALL OF THE LADIES IN OUR PARISH 
 

We are having a workshop on October 13, 2011 from 8:30 am 

until 2:00 pm.  The topic if FAITH and will be given by Walter 

Lever. Please bring a bag lunch and coffee and tea will be pro-

vided.  We hope to see you there! 

FATHER DELESTRE HOUSING SOCIETY 

ST. VINCENT’S NEWS—CLARIFICATION 

With regard to St. Vincent de Paul support of the Food Bank in 

July, we would like to clarify that no money was given to the 

Foodbank.  Funds were deposited to an account at Lakeview 

Market for the use of the Foodbank to buy groceries. 

Thank you once again for your generous donations. 

R.C.I.A. INQUIRIES 

If someone you know would like to inquire about Faith or desires 

full Initiation into the Catholic Church please contact Kevin 

ASAP scgred@gmail.com or (250) 863-4296. We will be having 

our next intake for our RCIA process starting Tuesday Sept. 20th. 

Early registration/contact is important so that we can assess the 

needs of each person to best accommodate them. 

The MILITIA IMMACULATA OKANAGAN will host a 

day of Recollection with Fr. Patrick Greenough on Sat. Oct. 

15.  Begins with mass @ 9 am followed by talks & lunch-

eon.  Talks will focus on the Holy Eucharist, its History, Theol-

ogy, Vatican 11 and the New Missal.  Held @ St. Charles Gar-

nier from 9 am - 4 pm.  Early registration $20 by Oct. 10.  $25 

AFTER.  Registration with Jerry @ jerrydusik@shaw.ca,    

Eileen @ collinsoka@hotmail.com.  Everyone welcome to  

understand Marian Consecration as founded by St. Maximillian 

Kolbe. 

Father Delestre Housing Society is looking for new applicants 

for subsidized housing.  We have two sites for families raising 

dependent children – 2 & 3 bedroom apartments, 2, 3, & 4 bed-

room townhouses and one site for seniors 55 & over- 1bedroom 

& bachelor units… Applications can be picked up at 123-799 

Houghton Road, or contact our office @ 250.860.1128 and we 

will mail an application to you. 

BABY BOTTLE BRIGADE 

It’s not too late to join in the fun!  Bottles are still available.  

Pick one up, take it home, fill it up and bring it back on  

Thanksgiving Sunday.  Your help goes a long way in helping us 

to help others.  Thanks for your participation.. 

WORD OF LIFE MEETING 

Monday, September 19th, 7-9 pm in Charity Hall at ICC.       

Fr. Harry Clarke will be joining us.  Hope to see you there. 

VOLUNTEER RECEPTIONISTS NEEDED at the Catholic 

Pastoral Centre, next to St. Charles Garnier Church, 

Kelowna.  Volunteers for this ministry would need to be able to 

take either a 9-1 or 1-5 shift, be familiar with Catholic life, be 

comfortable with Outlook email and learning the phone con-

sole, and be able to provide a reference from the pastor of their 

parish.  If you would like to minister in this way, contact Sr. 

Phyllis Giroux at phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org  or         

250-448-2725, ext. 200.   

SECULAR FRANCISCANS 

The Secular Franciscan’s are uniting Back 
from Summer! 

All are welcome to join us for tea.  We will meet at the 

new Catholic Pastoral Centre, (Chancery Building, conference 

room -‘St. Charles Garnier’), at 12:30 pm, September 18th, 

2011.  We will be celebrating the start of a new season of ac-

tivities as well as sharing God’s grace and love He has be-

stowed upon each of us over the summer.  For more informa-

tion contact Alice at: 250-860-3541 

mailto:kishorkevin6@gmail.com
tel:%28250%29%20863-4296
mailto:jerrydusik@shaw.ca
mailto:collinsoka@hotmail.com
tel:250.860.1128
mailto:phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org
tel:250-448-2725%2C%20ext.%20200


GUARDIANS OF GOD’S CREATION FAMILY LIFE & YOUTH MATTERS @SCG 

“The Future of the Church and the World passes 

through the Family”. (John Paul II) 

 

 

QUESTION OF THE WEEK 
 
ADULTS: Have I ever complained because God was gen-
erous to others who in my opinion did not deserve it? 
 
CHILDREN: Do I get upset when one of my friends gets 
something that I think I deserve? 

 

IMPORTANT DATES/INFO 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY (age 3-9):  
Only 10:30am Masses.  
If you would like to see us offer this at other times please 
volunteer. 
scgliturgy@gmail.com  
 
CATECHISM/SACRAMENTS (GRADE 1-7) 
If you missed Registration get your form online 
www.stcharlesgarnier.ca and bring it filled out. 
Classes start Sept. 19th we still need Teacher’s – share our 
Faith with children! 

 
TEENS 
Youth Nights will be starting soon! 
Email Andie (below) for info. 
 

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 
TEENS: “St. Charles Garnier Youth Group”  
YOUNG ADULTS: “Catholic Young Adults 
Kelowna” 
UBCO/OC STUDENTS: “FOCUS/CSA 
UBCO” 
Or Email: 
scgyas@gmail.com (New for Young Adults) 
 

“A new commandment I give unto you:  
that you love one another, as I have loved you”. 
(John 13:34) 
 

Kevin (Director of Evangelization): 863-4296 or 
kishorkevin6@gmail.com (Personal) 
Christine (Director of Family Life): 863-1982 or  
christinekishor@gmail.com (Personal) 
Andie Kowenhouven (Youth Minister): 863-3347 or 
scgyouth@gmail.com  
 

 3rd Annual  
Save Creation Day 

Celebration 

TODAY! 
Sunday, Sept 18 after the 

10:30 mass.  
 

Tickets $10.00, children 12 & under FREE.   

Come join us for a fun filled afternoon with great 

food, games, entertainment and Prizes!  

 

Silent Auction will take place at the celebration, 

proceeds will be used towards Reforestation     

Project of Seton House of Prayer (Trees 4 Dads) 
 

“The Earth is the Lord’s and everything in it!”        
 Psalm 24 

 

MOVING PLANET  - September 24, 2011 -  

a day to move beyond fossil fuels on bike, on skates, on 

a board, or just on foot. www.moving-planet.org/video 

and, plan to attend  

 

2011 Car Free Day 

Sunday, Sep 25 - 11 am to 4 pm in Stuart Park and on 

Water Street, across from City Hall. 

  
FREE outdoor family street festival to reclaim the street 

with your feet and get the cars of the road.  

Live music, street hockey, BMX demo's, activities related 

to cycling, walking, climbing, rolling and transit.  

Bring your bike down to decorate.  

Join bike parade at 1:00 pm. 

All ages, dog friendly! 

 

Mark your calendars for this up-coming event: 
  

Blessing of the Animals - Sunday, Oct. 2 @ 2pm  

(St. Francis of Assisi Feast Day) 
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